
Overdraft Protection Renewal Enrollment 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter serves as a reminder that your Overdraft 

Protection enrollment is due for renewal on [Renewal Date]. We value you as a customer and 

want to ensure that you continue to enjoy the benefits of this service. 

As a reminder, Overdraft Protection provides you with the peace of mind that your transactions 

will be covered, even if your account balance falls below zero. This service can help you avoid 

fees and ensure that your essential payments are secured. 

Please review the terms and conditions of your Overdraft Protection and let us know if you 

would like to renew your enrollment. You can confirm your renewal by visiting our website at 

[Website URL] or by calling our customer service at [Customer Service Phone Number]. 

Thank you for choosing [Bank Name]. We appreciate your business and look forward to serving 

you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Bank Name] 

[Contact Information] 


